
 
 
 
 
27th January 2017 
 
 
Message from Chairman 
 
As we welcome in the Lunar New Year, our General Committee is working harder 
than ever to fix as many matters as we can to better serve our membership. We are 
committed to a Way Forward Plan that will lead us to more fully explore the Club's 
potential, while creating a pathway to step forward to a more open, diversified and 
entertaining club.  
 
We have already made an important step by approving the Way Forward Plan concept, 
and with the co-operation of all General Committee Members to brainstorm and 
outline the prospect of our Club in the coming years. If anyone has any suggestions 
or good ideas, please don't hesitate to contact us. Our Club needs your talent. It's the 
aspiration and optimism of our members that inspire us and give us hope. 
 
In the Year of Rooster, I wish all our members and staff happiness, prosperity and 
good health. 
 
Kung Hei Fat Choy! 
 

 
Wu Kam Shing 
Chairman 
 



 

 

 

主席獻詞 

 

送猴迎雞之際，本會正努力不懈地改進並拓展會內的大小事務，以為會員提供更

理想更優質的環境和服務。我們已制定一連串的發展計劃，定必全面發揮本會的

潛能，帶領本會成為一所開放，與時並進，多元化及能給予各位歡樂的會所。 

 

有關會所發展計劃，我們已踏出關鍵的一步 - 順利通過計劃的大綱，同時，透

過所有委員的商討及合作，我們已為未來的日子確立了長遠的方針。各位會員，

歡迎向我們提出您的意見及創新的想法，你的潛能及貢獻，定能為我們帶來更大

的進步。會員們的願望及樂觀，乃是啟發我們並給予我們希望的根源。 

 

農曆年雞年即將來臨，本會謹在此祝賀各位親愛的會員及同事們新年快樂，心想

事成及身體健康。 

 

 

恭喜發財！ 

 

 

 

主席 

胡金城 

二零一七年一月二十七日 


